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LOS ANGELES INSTITUTE FOR PSYCHDANALYSIS
Educa tion-Committee Meeting
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Time:  Thursday, February 3, 1966, 7:30 po.m.
Place: 344 North Bedford Drive, Beverly Hills

Minutes of the Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 PeMo by Dr. Lihn, Chairman., Present were
Drs. Brunswick, Evans, Fielding, McGuire, Rangell, Van der Heide, Vatz, and Willams for
the Committee on Child Analysis.
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The minutes of the meeting of January 6, 1966, were approved as distributed.

Candidates:

2. Dr. Rendinell has started a second training analysis with Dr. McGuire.

b. In answer to a letter from Dr. Kirkpatrick, stating that she had taken Normal
Deve lopment of the Child in 1959 or 1960, it was decided to recommend to her that

she repeat this course, which will start in the Spring Trimester of 1966,

Cc. Dr. McCorquodale has requested postponement of his Colloguium I until April.
This was approved.

do Dr. Rosenblum passed Collogquium I,

e. Dr. Hartson's request to take Colloquium II was approved, and his examiners will be
Dr. McGuire and a member of the faculty.

fo Dr. Mendelsohn'’s request for a third case was approved.

g. Dr. Berent's request for an unsupervised case was approved.

h. Dr. Rappaport's request for an unsupervised case was approved.

i. Dr. Purchard’s analysis with Dr. Van der Heide has been interrupted.

Je Dr. Foxman, having fulfilled all the training requirements, was graduated.

Curriculum Committee:

The assignment of courses for the Spring Trimester was presented, and was approved.
It is enclosed with these minutes.

There was some dicussion as to how long an instructor should teach the same course,
and it was decided that the Curriculum Committee should discuss the advantages and dis-
advantages of instructors teaching the same courses for long perdiods of time.

Child-Analysis Committee:

Dr. Williams presented the program of courses being given in the Special Training in
Child Analysis program: Dr. Gottesman is conducting Brief Presentations at present
in the Winter Trimester, Dr. Casady will present three sessions on Pre-Latency and
three sessions on Latency in the Spring Trimester, and Drs. Williams and Ourieff will
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teach a course on adolescence in the Fall Trimester, 1966.

Dr. Williams announced that the Association for Child Analysis will have its first
meeting in Topeka on the Easter weekend. Amna Freud will be present for this inaugura-
tion. This is an independent association, not under the auspices of The American
Psychoanalytic Association. Marianne Kris is the President.

New Business:

a. Dr. Van der Heide stated that Dr. Ritvo missed the last three sessions of the
Clinical Case Conference that Dr. Van der Heide conducted last trimester. Since
this was & continuous-case seminar, of which most candidates have more hours than
needed for graduation, Dr. Ritvo will not be asked to repeat the course.

b. Dr. Van der Heide also stated that Dr. Kurth interrupted supervision with him under
circumstances which Dr. Van der Heide felt should be discussed. This will be dis-
cussed at the next meeting of the Education Committee.

c. Dr. Vatz reminded the Education Committee that his term of office as Director ends
in June, and that the Director must be selected from among the Training-Analyst
Trustees,

Training Analysts:

a. Vote on Reappointment of Ivan A. McGuire, M. D., (term expired 2/5/66):

Dr. McGuire was re-elected for a term of five years.

b. Selection of New Training Ahalysts:

The Chairman recalled that a proposal for the selection of new training analysts
was to have been discussed and then voted upon by the Education Committee at its
January meeting, but the procedure was revised; a modification of that proposal
was agreed upon by a majority of the Education Committee, and it was decided instead
to send this proposal to the Joint Committee for its consideration. The Chairman
believes that the Education Committee should continue with the initiative of reor-
ganizing the Training School and feels that the Education Committee should vote on
this proposal soon. However it was evident from the lengthy discussion which
followed that the majority of those present at this meeting were not in favor of
further reorganization of the Training School by the Education Committee.

c. Dr. Orr - Application for Appointment as Geographic Training Analyst:

Tt was decided that the Chairman should appoint an ad-hoc committee which will do
preliminary work such as writing to the Seattle and San Francisco Institutes, and
interviewing analysts who know Dr. Orr in order to determine whether or not we have
an intent to appoint him.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 p.m.

Henry Lihn, M. D.
Chairman
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